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Fused Glass Workshop, March 15— 

Sign Up Fast!       

Mary Johannessen's workshop on making 

fused glass pendants will take place at 1:30 

P.M. on Tuesday, March 15, in the Town 

Center’s Flint Room; a maximum of 18 

people can participate. There are only a few 

more open spots, so be sure to register 

ASAP if you are interested by e-mailing 

info@bacsma.org or calling or e-mailing 

president Sylvia Mallory (275-6757; 

slmal@hotmail.com). The cost for you to 

make two beautiful pendants is just $15 for 

all materials and firing. Bring cash or a 

check for $15 made out to Mary 

Johannessen, not to BACS. If you want to 

attend and just watch, feel free to do so—

there will be no cost for being an observer.  

New Watercolor Class 

Don’t miss out on the exciting new 6-week 

watercolor class, “Watercolor Techniques 

and Experiments,” being offered jointly by 

BACS and Bedford Recreation! Online 

signups begin Sunday, March 6, at 9:00 

P.M. at the Bedford Recreation 

Department site, or you can register by 

calling or visiting Bedford Rec in the 

Town Center Building.  You can preview 

the course at the following link by scrolling 

through the pages using the down arrow: 

http://www.bedfordma.gov/sites/bedfordma/

files/file/file/spring_summer_2016.pdf 

 

BACS 60
th

 Anniversary Dinner, May 11  

Join us in celebrating 

BACS’s 60th 

anniversary on 

Wednesday, May 11, at 

Scutra Restaurant in 

Arlington. Festivities 

will begin at 6:30 pm for social and 7:00 pm 

for dinner. A cash bar will be available.  

Carpooling will be provided for those who 

need it. More information will follow via 

invitation at the end of March.  Responses 

will be needed by April 15. A fun event is 

being planned, so save the date and be 

ready to make your reservation!  

 

Bedford Day Crafts Committee  

Anita Feld is chairing the committee to plan 

and assemble craft items for sale on Bedford 

Day in September. Thank you, Anita! If 

you are interested in participating on the 

committee and/or in making the crafts, 

contact Anita: 339-223-0960; 

afeld3454@gmail.com  
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Jacob Wren Throckmorton Art Show 

This memorial show will be held at the COA 

on the second weekend in April—

specifically, April 8 and 9. Submission of art 

pieces done in any medium is open to 

anyone over 55 years of age. For 

information and an entry form, see the 

BACS website, www.bacsma.org 

 

 with refreshing the exhibits 

in the Flint Room and the COA space at the 

Town Center. It is a small commitment—

just 2–3 hours twice a year (November and 

May). If you are interested, contact Laura 

Wallace (275-5498; LBW@twallace.net. 

We will be grateful for your help! 

 

Exhibits in the COA Computer Room 

The Bedford Council on Aging is 

showcasing wall art in the Computer Room 

at the COA. A few BACS members are 

already exhibiting paintings there. If you’re 

interested in hanging your work, contact 

Laura Wallace or Jeanne Reidy.  

 

 

 

 

In Search of a Van . . . 

We are urgently in need of a to  

transport items for Bedford Day. If you have 

a van and can help out with getting materials 

to the BACS booth site in the Town Center 

area, please contact Anita Feld, our crafts 

chair: 339-223-0960; afeld3454@gmail.com  

to Emily O’Hara, who is 

recuperating from an illness. She would 

appreciate your cards and good wishes. You 

can mail a card to her at the Whittier 

Rehabilitation Hospital, 145 Ward Hill 

Avenue, Bradford, MA 01835.  

 

                                                 

Parting thought … 

Whenever you are creating beauty 

around you, you are restoring your own 

soul.            Alice Walker 

Take care of your soul; create something 

new today, using whatever method inspires 

you! 

   Lisa Di Sanzo 

 

 

 


